26th February, 2001

ST CLARE'S GIRLS' SCHOOL

Student Association

50 Mount Davis Road,

Hong Kong

Dear President,

On behalf of the Student Union, we have great pleasure to inform you that our Open Day will be held on 9th March, 2001 from 9 am to 5 pm and 10th March 2001 from 9 am to 12 noon. Your School is cordially invited to the event.

Enclosed please find a poster which we would be most grateful if you could post it in your school.

Thank you for your kind attention and we look forward to seeing you in our Open Day.

Approved by,                                         Yours faithfully,

___________________                                 ____________________

Ms. WF Koo 










Chen Nam Tik

Teacher Advisor                                       President

